

Bulletin

August 15, 2024

Calling All Planning Students!

Are you passionate about planning and eager to share your ideas with the community? APPI, MPPI, and SPPI invite you to submit your original articles, papers, and essays for the upcoming issue of *PLAN North West*.

Whether you are an institute member or non-member, if you are a planning student with a piece that contributes to the profession, we want to hear from you! This is a fantastic opportunity to showcase your work, connect with professionals, and share your insights with the planning community.

Submission Guidelines:

- Format: Word document (.doc or .docx)
- Word Count: Maximum 2,500 words

Include:

- Your name
- University and program of study
- Submission references
- Any relevant images or graphics to accompany your piece
- A brief statement on why you aspire to be a planner

Deadline: Monday, September 30th, by 5:00 PM MST

Question or Submit to: Michelle Collins at office@albertaplanners.com

Please share this call with your peers, and do not miss this chance to contribute to the conversation on the future of planning!

APPI Mission Statement

We are the face of the planning profession within Alberta, Northwest Territories and Nunavut.

We serve the public interest by providing regulation, advocacy, promotion

and services for our members.